Sean Dixon, Royal City Track & Field Club Head Coach Retires

After a stunning 16 years of service with the Royal City Track & Field Club, Coach Sean
Dixon is retiring to enjoy his days in the sun.

His contributions to our club are vast and his legacy lasting.

Coach Sean is known for his overall leadership, dedication to the sport, to the athletes
and coaches, and to recruiting a top-notch team of coaches. Many of the coaches have
stayed with the club long after their child-athlete has moved on. Coach Sean's infectious
enthusiasm has been the reason for many of the club's volunteers for joining and
returning year after year.

Under Sean's leadership, RCTFC grew from a club of 20 athletes to over 200 members.
The club has not only grown in size but also in quality, producing numerous provincial
and national champions. Coach Sean was directly involved in coaching the middle
distance group and has produced athletes that have competed at the World Junior
Championships.

Athletes remember his famous moniker "You're on my time now!"
Well...Coach Sean - Now "It is YOUR time!"

It is with the utmost gratitude we congratulate Coach Sean on his retirement and wish
him all the very best. We will see you at the Track!



